

Inspiring Ambition, Achieving Success

Newsletter

Attendance

Reg	Average
Rec	94
Year 1	97.3
Year 2	96.8
Year 3	97.4
Year 4	96.3
Year 5	96.5
Year 6	98.3
Nursery AM	96.7
Nursery Pm	86.7
School Average	95.5

Well done to Year 6 who are the winners for the week beginning 1st Feb 2016 I have highlighted Nursery pm, Year 2 and Reception in red because their attendance is far too low. Please ensure your child attends school every day.

Chicken pox

There has been a bit of confusion about how long children should stay off school when they have chicken pox. This is the advice from the NHS:

What to do

To prevent spreading the infection, keep children off nursery or school until all their spots have crusted over. Chickenpox is infectious from one to two days before the rash starts, until all the blisters have crusted over (usually five to six days after the start of the rash).

So it is not generally necessary to have 2 weeks off school and if your child needs more than 2 weeks off you should bring evidence from your GP.

Issue 9 Friday 12th February 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers

We have had a very successful half term with everyone working hard. Today we will be sending home a magazine for you to read about keeping your children safe when they use the internet. I hope you enjoy and find it useful.

Also in today's newsletter you will read about some events taking place on the South bank. Please try to take your children; many of the events are free and if they bring a ticket or a programme in to school Miss Cull will stamp their Children's University Passport. I hope you all have a lovely holiday.

Fiona Cullen Head Teacher

Dates for your diary

15th - 19th February - School closed for half term 22nd February - Year 3 start swimming 7th March to 10th March - Spring Festival 17th March - Holi Assembly Yr 3 18th March PARENT REVIEW DAY 24th March - Easter Assembly Yr 4 25th March (Friday) First Day of Easter Holidays

Term Time Leave:

Changes in the law mean that the Head Teacher no longer has discretion to allow pupils to take term time leave. If you take your child out of school for any reason you will receive a fine for £60 per child per parent. This means that the mum will be fined £60 for each child and the dad will be fined £60 for each child.



















Well done to our Children's University graduates. It was great to see the Nelson had the highest number of graduates at the ceremony at Brampton Manor Theatre on Tuesday.

Roll of Honour

This is a special board next to Ms Cull's office. If a child does something special outside school or becomes a times table titan their photograph will be displayed for everyone to see.

This week:

Shreya Roy M3 - Times Table Titan
Rui Goncaves M6 Times Table Titan
Julius Dwarika M6 Times Table Titan
Ruki Chasikumar T2 Times Table Titan
Shamin Bahai T2 Times Table Titan
Sushsmitha Venkatesan T2 Times Table Titan
Ragavi Sivapalan T4 Times Table Titan
Divaani Dayananda T5 – passed Stage 4
Swimming

Did you know the government expects every child to know their times tables to 12x12 by the time they leave year 4.? Please help your child to learn them!

Imagine Children's Festival

http://www.southbankcentre.co.uk/whatson/festivals-series/imagine-childrens-festival

This is a really exciting event to take part in. Please try to take your child over half term. All the details are on the website and children will get up to 3 hours for their children's passport if they can bring back a ticket or a programme from this

Wednesday 10 February 2016 - Sunday 21 February 2016

Every day from 10.30am to 4pm, enjoy the best children's theatre, literature and music, with plenty of workshops and free activities for children up to 12 years old.































